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Public Notice

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the
August 7, 2018 Primary Election has been scheduled for 
2:00 PM Wednesday, July 18, 2018 in the Solon Township Hall at
15185 Algoma Avenue NE, Cedar Springs, Michigan.
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the program and computer being used to tabulate the results of the election counts the votes in the manner prescribed by law.

Mary Lou Poulsen

Solon Township Clerk

